We are keen to hear from girls aged 5 to 9 years old who would be
interested in playing football. No experience is necessary just a
desire to have fun, make new friends and develop your skills

Our U9’s are coached by enthusiastic SFA Quallfle_d Coaches
on a Monday night 6-7pm
at Seven Acres, Newhouse Road.

All interested girls are invited to
come along to any of our training sessions

For more details contact us via Facebook
or call 07783809049
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